
 

 

 
January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Care of:                                  Form: 
 
As we are approaching the upcoming Outward Bounds Trip – we are busy 
finalizing all our arrangements for your children to enjoy their week! 
 
In order to ensure you have all the information you need to prepare your 
child for their visit we have arranged a compulsory meeting for Thursday 18th 
of January at 4.00pm and we require all Parent/Carers to attend.   
 
Attached is the Kit List for you to start planning ahead and we look forward to 
seeing you and sharing our exciting plans. 
 
If you are concerned at all about providing any of the items required in the 
Kit List please contact Miss Dowling on 01274 723439 to discuss. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss Stuart 
Assistant Principal - Personal Development and Student Experience   


